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U.S. 24 to reopen to one-lane traffic 

A portion of U.S. 24 from the K-18 junction in Graham County to Stockton will reopen to one-

lane traffic on Wednesday, June 13. The road was previously closed because of damage to a 

box bridge structure and adjacent roadway located approximately 1 mile west of Nicodemus 

caused by heavy rains and flooding on Memorial Day.  

Crews from the Kansas Department of Transportation are currently making repairs to the 

damaged section. Traffic will be controlled through the work zone by stoplights and a 14-foot 

width restriction will be in place. Minor delays not exceeding 5 minutes should be expected. 

Motorists are reminded to slow down and be alert when approaching and driving through work 

zones. 

For more information, contact KDOT area engineer Kevin Zimmer at 785-625-9718 or 

kevin.zimmer@ks.gov.   

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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